Reminder - AGM, this Wednesday, 7:00 pm, Community Centre

Don't forget, all Club Members are invited to attend our **Annual General Meeting**. Members will be asked to participate in selecting the court colours for our new courts, approve 2014 Membership Fees and other major Club financial decisions, meet our new Board Member and hear the latest news on our court replacement project. A complete <u>list of motions</u> being presented to the membership for their approval can be viewed on our website.

The <u>Agenda</u> is designed to allow about one hour for business issues and a Member Question & Answer period. **A Wine & Cheese reception will follow the meeting.**

Singles Tournament - A Fabulous Day!

The weather was on our side this time and our rain-postponed Singles Tournament took place with 19 Club Members participating. There were great matches and hard fought points throughout the day. It was wonderful to see participation from defending champions in the past, as well as many new Club Members.

Our new Club Champions are:

Men's "A" Champion - Gerry & Carol Kanters Trophy - **Gerry Mcilhone**, finalist was Hugh Dow Men's "B" Champion - **Larry Mantle**, finalist was Kevin Wall

Ladies "A" Champion - Judy Rives Trophy - **Thitma Christopher**, finalist was Fran Doran Ladies "B" Champion - **Nancy Marchese**, finalist was Vanessa Baran

Many thanks to Don Pozojevic who stepped forward to volunteer to run the Singles Tournament this year.

So Long, Farewell, Auf Wiedersehen, It's Time To Say Good Bye...

Thanksgiving Monday will be our last opportunity to play on our beloved carpet so, weather permitting, we are having a casual Drop In format from 1:00 to 4:00. We will fire up the barbeque, bring your own food and join in a final farewell to the courts.....very casual and weather permitting.